








Hamilton Square Baptist Church Matthew 25 Grant Aplication Anticipated Budget 2015

Service Areas Food Assistance Emergency Assistance

$3,100.00 $4,750.00

Budgeted From Church
1st Sunday Donations $1395 Average $900

Private Donations (Anticipate $500 $750

Advertising our services
on Internet, Printed M Materials, Community Meetings

$200

Mileage Reiumburment for Volunteers $200.00

Supplies for Program Suppoprt

Paper $300
Envelopes $100
Postage $150
Bags $150
Phone/Internet/Website $200
Printing Costs $250



Hello 

My Name is Emma Stype and I am the chair of our Pastoral Care team here at Hamilton Square Baptist 
Church. 

There are eight committee members including our Pastor. 

Our Committee was created to assist the pastor in providing pastoral care ministry to the sick and the 
needy. In addition our committee supervises the fellowship fund, which is collected and gifted to 
pastoral Care; our committee will meet and prayerfully disperse the fund as requested and needed. 

The Matthew 25 Grant would be a great opportunity to continue to help those in our community that 
are the; “Least of These”  that come to us for food, and  financial emergency assistance which is 
inclusive of, but not limited to:  Housing, Heating, Electric & Gas assistance and transportation 
assistance to work to name a few. Our intentions this year are to expand our community supportive 
service by offing  a monthly support group gathering to offer a linkages to community services so as not 
to overlap services while connecting it to biblical group counseling, which our Pastor would lead, train 
and guide us to assist him best.  

We would reach out to a few local schools with the assistance of our own teachers connected here at 
HSBC to advertise further the help we will additionally provide along with the social workers at the 
schools. 

Last year we helped a family with a new baby who was born with his tiny intestines outside his little 
body. In addition the family was  evicted and had no place to live, the father loss his job because he was 
at the hospital so much and the expenses kept growing, pastoral care got our church involved and we 
raised over $4,000.00 both within and outside our church  ( The Baby Parker Fund ) was born. 

Last year the Pastoral Care Committee provided reading glasses to a member of our church that lives on 
a fixed income and could not afford glasses and we also helped her with a refurbished hearing aide, so 
she can now drive more safely. Our committee most recently helped a young single mother with three 
children with her rent money and her diabetic medication as well as a few Christmas presents. As you 
have read, we help with job loss, assist with rent payment, pass due electric bill, food, temporary 
shelter, baby supply’s to name just a few things.  We provide rides to doctor appointments and to the 
market when needed, phone calls with prayers are made, cards are sent out to our shut-ins, foods cards 
are given when needed. With Pastoral Cares assistance our community ministry committee is also to 
setting up services  to provide meals to our local Veterans once or twice a month, we have seen a need 
for this type of program in our community. 

 

 

 



 

 

We have also partnered with Ginny’s Food Pantry, and we ask our congregation each Sunday to donate    
requested items, like fruit, peanut butter, and all non- perishable food items.  In addition our P.C. 
committee donates 10% of our monthly collected fellowship fund, which is collected the first Sunday of 
the month and gifted to Pastoral Care to use as needed for supportive services. 

P.C.  would also like to organize hygiene kits that are not normally received through community support 
groups . Pastoral Care does not receive a budget only a gifted collection on the first Sunday of the 
month and that collection varies a great deal. It could be as little as $160.00 per month or as high as 
$350.00 a month.  We also receive an occasional anonymous gift that could be in the form of food cards 
or cash. And I have even had someone step up and adopt a family in need for Christmas and go out with 
them shopping for their gifts. 

This grant would help us to reach out a little further and help meet the tremendous needs of many 
people. As a result of the need and service we provide, we are seeking  the full allowable grant amount 
of $5000.00 

I am so proud of this dedicated group of people who enjoys helping others do better in life.  

 

In love, hope, and faith 

Emma Stype 

Attachment: Budget     
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